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Are you interested in exploring the BIG questions with other young
people from all over the UK? Would you like to develop your thinking
skills and learn about the ideas of history’s greatest philosophers? If so,
apply to attend the Philosophy for Schools Online Summer Camp 2024,
taking place every Friday during August. There will be two groups, one
for those in Y7-9 (10-12pm) and a second for those in Y10-13 (1-3pm).
Places are limited to 15 in each group.

Previous attendee feedback:

“Thank you so much for making philosophy
interesting and fun - I've really enjoyed
debating question I'd never though about
before, and it’s helped improve my
confidence too:)”

“I felt that the combination of worksheets,
videos and interactive sessions gave the
course a good and even balance, that meant
everything was easy to understand, yet you
still felt challenged and were constantly
extending your knowledge.”

e Weekly ‘campfire’ discussions

e Interactive videos

o Activity worksheets

» Philosophy projects, games, puzzles & prizes

e Thinking survival skills, short story & art
competitions + much more!

» Sessions are led by Royal Institute of Philosophy

tutor & Thinker CIC director, Glenn Skelhorn

e-mail schools@royalinstitutephilosophy.org for further information



